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September 16, 2008 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Due to recent flooding, the placing of concrete barrier wall along the west edge of Dunham 
Road, just north of Stearns Road which was originally scheduled for Wednesday, 
September 17 has been postponed until Wednesday, September 24, 2008, between the 
hours of 8 a.m. and 4 p.m., weather permitting.  Traffic will be reduced to one lane on 
Dunham Road and flaggers will be used for traffic control. 
 
Please expect increased travel times and exercise caution while traveling through the work 
site.  Questions or concerns may be directed to David Boesch at (630) 845-7875. 
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